
Emiliano,

	

I	wish	to	apologize	for	the	oversight	of	this	email	and	inform	you	that
I	am	in	receipt	of	it	and	will	provide	the	appropriate	response	by	the
end	of	this	week	(03/13/2020).		Again,	my	apology,	the	oversight	was
unintentional.		

	

If	you	need	anything	else	from	me	in	the	meantime,	please	feel	free	to
contact	me	at	413-283-5818.

	

Respectfully,

	

Christopher	J.	Burns

Chief	of	Police

Palmer	Police	Department

4419	Main	St.	

Palmer,	Ma.	01069

	

	

	

Sent	from	Mail			for
Windows	10

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		
Sent:	Tuesday,	March	3,	2020	1:51	PM
To:	Christopher	Burns		
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare		
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	afternoon.

	

I	am	writing	to	follow	up	with	this	public	records	request.	Please	let
me	know	when	you	are	going	to	send	a	responsive	answer	to	the	request.

	

Thank	you	very	much.

From Christopher	Burns	<c.burns@palmerpolice.org>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	9	Mar	2020	22:21:37	+0000



	

Best,

Emiliano

-----

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	for	Liberty	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	3:31	PM
To:	c.burns@palmerpolice.org
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare	
Subject:	Fw:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	Afternoon,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

	

Emiliano

	

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
YZRziIdDYn3o-T4JmzmVUwz0XXcN2er5XQPSpWsWjCN3T2wybr_prChe25nBJQqiNgTXReVs
thEbT5tvveth7RTXdRjHvss1NqNKVNx77d55_WogRMI&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,-Prb0TIttTAhHBskY3Jo4xgtaUwmY5f8E2Mm2swzJSXZGZcHuYv1nywSrOw9FV



p8V_Se-brWn3Jnd3UAIJFjLhG-Ci4eFhfRYCan7331LzU,&typo=1>		|	Facebook
		|	Instagram
faclu_mass%2f&c=E,1,vC-ND7dKowKv04fhHnvi5Tsz9PlvKNYbe2UQLGevYAM7ELwQuIn4
2qWjgRk5QVsJPCKX9sQJkv2kM4CCxcY1iXKHf8kurmT2vyr7SXs2s5Str9BU9jZ3uw,,&typ
o=1>		|	Youtube
	

	

	

	

From:	John	Janulewicz		>
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	2:05	PM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Subject:	Automatic	reply:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	

	

Effective	Sunday,	February	2,	2020,	if	this	email	is	for	the	police
chief	of	the	Palmer	Police	Department,	please	contact	Chief	of	Police
Christopher	Burns	at:	

c.burns@palmerpolice.org			

413-283-8792	(tel)

413-289-1422	(fax)

Thank	you.

Regards,

John	J.	Janulewicz	

Chief	of	Police	(Ret.)

Palmer	Police	Department	

4419	Main	St.	

Palmer,	MA	01069	

413-283-8792	(tel)	

413-289-1422	(fax)

	

	


